7 August 2012

Our ref: F12/4772/JM

3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

General

Medical

Council

Telephone: 0161 923 6200 Facsimile: 0161 923 6201 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Mr Jack Hardman

[By e-mail only]

Dear Mr Hardman

Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for information

Thank you for your email of 12 July 2012 in which you requested information about Dr Mohmed Patel, GMC reference 3390380.

Your request has now been considered in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

Please find enclosed a copy of Dr Patel's current entry on the GMC List of Registered Medical Practitioners (LRMP) service which is available on our website. As you will see the doctor is currently suspended and may not practise as a doctor in the UK.

With regard to your second question the GMC investigation into Dr Patel is not complete. The doctor is due to appear before a Fitness to Practise Panel hearing starting the week commencing 13 August 2012. The publicly available information about this hearing can be found by clicking the link to this doctor on the Calendar of Fitness to Practise cases accessible via the Medical Practitioners Tribunal Service (MPTS) website. I have provided a link to this below:

http://www.mpts-uk.org/calendar/

If you have any queries regarding the handling of your FOIA request please contact Julian Graves, Information Access Manger, at the address provided above or email jqraves@qmc-uk.org

Yours sincerely

Janet Mauldridge Information Access Officer 0161 923 6324 jmauldridge@gmc-uk.org